
ICM-8 Local Logistics – Part II 

 

If you are unable to attend ICM-8 in Boulder next week but would like to view and hear 
meeting presentations and discussions, please read the section below describing remote 
access. 

If you are attending ICM-8 in person please make sure to read all the important 
information given after the remote access section.  

Remote Access to ICM-8 

If you would like to attend ICM-8 remotely from your computer please follow this link 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3428421665442928642 

You will want to register before the start of the meeting at 08:50 MDT on Monday April 
25th. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar. 

 

ICM-8 Important Follow-Up Information 

If you are a US citizen and plan to participate in the site visits to NOAA and the NCAR 
Research Aviation Facility on Thursday April 28th your name must be in our security 
clearance database. If you already sent your intention to participate to Ann Thorne 
Ann.Thorne@noaa.gov you are in the database. If you have not contacted Ann please do 
so immediately and please CC: Dale.Hurst@noaa.gov.  
 
SuperShuttle recently changed its transportation services between DIA and the Boulder 
area, eliminating their most afforable shared van service. Now their least expensive service 
is a non-stop van for 1-3 persons which costs $84 for the group. If you reserve for 2 or 3 
people the per-person cost is reasonable, but if you are traveling alone the cost is now quite 
high. My apologies if this change has caused anyone problems. 
 
Previous information about the RTD Skyride Route AB bus between DIA and Boulder 
remains valid except there will be a schedule change on Sunday April 24th. If you are 
arriving at DIA before Sunday, please use this schedule: 
 
RTD_AB_OldSchedule 
 
If you are arriving at DIA on or after Sunday April 24th please use this schedule: 
 
RTD_AB_NewSchedule 
 
You can toggle between the schedules for Saturday, Sunday and Weekdays, from DIA to 
Boulder (Westbound) and from Boulder to DIA (Eastbound). Just make sure you are 
looking at the correct (old or new) schedule based on the date of your arrival. 
 



Meeting registration will begin at 8:00 AM on Monday morning inside the Flatirons 
meeting room. When registering you will need to pay for lunches and the conference 
dinner if you plan to partake of these meals (costs are given below). Payments must be 
made on Monday morning, in US currency, cash only. Please try to have the exact 
amount of your payment in hand. Receipts will be issued as payment is received and can be 
configured for your needs (e.g., if you need separate receipts for each lunch we can do that). 
 
The meeting will begin promptly at 8:50 AM so please take care of registration and meal 
payments well in advance. Again, registration will begin at 8:00 AM, so you can even 
register and then return to your hotel room if needed. The Flatirons room is accessed 
through the breakfast area, in a separate building from the main part of the Boulder Inn. 
 
Lunches will be served at the Boulder Inn on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. On 
Thursday lunch will be served in the NOAA building. The cost of lunch is $12 per day 
($60 for the week). Pre-payment of lunches is required on Monday morning. If you 
are not attending the meeting Monday morning but would like to sign up for lunch on other 
days, please send this information to Dale.Hurst@noaa.gov by noon on Monday April 25th. 
 
The conference dinner will be held Thursday evening at 7:30 PM at Carelli’s of Boulder, 
an upscale Italian restaurant. The restaurant has a website at   http://www.carellis.com/ 
Carelli’s is a 3-minute walk from the Boulder Inn. The cost of this dinner, including 
limited wine, is $50 per person. Pre-payment in full is required on Monday morning.  
If you are not attending the meeting Monday morning but would like to participate in the 
conference dinner, please send this information to Dale.Hurst@noaa.gov by noon on 
Monday April 25th. We must have an accurate headcount for Carelli’s by Monday evening. 
 
There will be a GRUAN Celebration on Wednesday evening at the Dark Horse Bar and 
Grill, a lively pub that is only a 3-minute walk from the Boulder Inn. We have reserved a 
private area upstairs for the Celebration. There will be food and drink, live music and 
prizes! Thanks to some generous donations the cost to attend is ...   FREE! More 
information about the GRUAN Celebration will be given during ICM-8. 
 
 


